
From: OIP
To: "Pang, Duane W. H."
Bcc: Canady, Liza
Subject: RE: Appeal: S APPEAL 18-01
Date: Monday, November 20, 2017 11:42:00 AM

Dear Mr. Pang,
 
This is in response to your email dated November 17, 2017, to the Office of Information Practices
(OIP).  In your email, you provided two links, which OIP has been able to access, and a brief
explanation regarding S APPEAL 18-01.  Additionally, you requested an extension of time to respond
to OIP’s Notice of Appeal of Sunshine Law Complaint.
 
OIP grants your request for additional time to respond.  Please provide the Honolulu City Council’s
(COUNCIL-HON) written response and an unaltered copy of the minutes for COUNCIL-HON’s
meetings on October 24, 2017 and November 1, 2017 to OIP by Monday, December 11, 2017.  See
Hawaii Administrative Rules (HAR) § 2-73-3(3).
 
Sincerely,
 
Liza Onuma Canady
Staff Attorney
Office of Information Practices
State of Hawaii
No. 1 Capitol District Building
250 South Hotel Street, Room 107
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
Phone (808) 586-1400
Fax (808) 586-1412
 
 

From: Pang, Duane W. H. [mailto:dpang1@honolulu.gov] 
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 1:54 PM
To: OIP <oip@hawaii.gov>
Cc: Yarbrough, Eden <eyarbrough@honolulu.gov>
Subject: Appeal: S APPEAL 18-01
 
Ms. Liza Onuma Canady,
 
Thank you for speaking to me this morning regarding the above referenced case. I will be
representing the City Council in this matter.
As we discussed, attached are the links to the video recording of the November 1, 2017 City Council
meeting. Also attached is the link to the City Council Committee on Parks, Community & Customer
Services meeting of October  24, 2017 meeting. The matter at issue, Resolution 17-278 was
discussed at both meetings. You should be able to scroll down on the agenda to the specific item
Resolution 17-278 and click on it to watch the specific potion of the video, instead of having to
watch the entire meetings.
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http://honolulu.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=3&clip_id=555
 
http://honolulu.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=3&clip_id=544
 
As I mentioned the matter was not of major importance as it was a gift from a person who wanted
to provide seasonal lighting on a park tree, in order to honor his son. I will be providing a written
response to the matter. Also, as we discussed I would like addition time to prepare the written
response until December 11, 2017.
 
Thank you for your courtesy in this matter. Should you have any questions or unable to access the
enclosed videos please feel free to contact me.
 
Duane W. H. Pang 
Deputy Corporation Counsel 
City and County of Honolulu 
530 S. King Street, Room 110 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
Phone: (808) 768-5230 
Email: dpang1@honolulu.gov
COMMUNICATION PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIALThis message may contain information that is
privileged, confidential, and/or proprietary. Unless you are the addressee or authorized by the addressee
to receive such correspondence and/or information, you may not use, copy or disclose to anyone the
information contained herein. If you have received the message in error, please advise the author and
delete this message. Thank you.
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